
Monday 18th October, 2021

Year 10 & 12 Target Setting Process

Dear Parents / Carers,

At this time of year we would typically invite you to school to talk through our approach to target setting as students

begin their Key Stage 4 or 5 journey.  Unfortunately, due to ongoing restrictions we are still unable to invite large groups

to the school site.  We do however want to involve you in the process as much as possible.

We have therefore created an information pack that outlines our rationale, shares key information and explains the

process you and students will go through.  Packs can be found using the links below:

Year 10 Target Setting - Information Pack for Parents https://www.stthomasmore.org.uk/parents/parent-info/ta
rget-setting/

Year 12 Target Setting - Information Pack for Parents https://www.stthomasmore.org.uk/parents/parent-info/ta
rget-setting/

We ask for your support in reading this and working through the process with your child at home.  If you have any queries

please do not hesitate to contact us using the email addresses below.

St Bernadette St Catherine
Laboure

St John Fisher St Therese Sixth Form

s_stbqueries@
stthomasmore.org.uk

s_stclqueries@
stthomasmore.org.uk

s_stjfqueries@
stthomasmore.org.uk

s_sttqueries@
stthomasmore.org.uk

s_6frmqueries@
stthomasmore.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Turner

Deputy Headteacher
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